Minutes of the October Session 

of the Graduate Student Council

Missouri State University

The Graduate Student Council held its regularly scheduled monthly meeting on Wednesday, October 24, 2007, in Plaster Student Union, Room 317 AB. 

WELCOME

At 4:11 PM, President Kelly Tenzek welcomed everyone and began the meeting.  Those in attendance were invited to enjoy pizza and drinks which were provided by the council.
INTRODUCTIONS

Everyone in attendance, including the Graduate Student Council board members, Graduate Student Council at large members, and speaker, Dr. Thomas Tomasi, introduced themselves and offered information about which department and program they are a part of.
FACULTY SENATE UPDATE

Graduate Student Council Faculty Senate Representative, Kelly Copeland, gave an update from the last Faculty Senate meeting which took place on Thursday, October 11.  The highlighted information included the basic purpose of the Faculty Senate, the GSC representative’s role in the Faculty Senate, and the proposal for “Dignified Professor” which was discussed in the last meeting.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
President Tenzek reminded the council about upcoming Graduate College workshops.  She also announced to the council that the next GSC meeting will include a workshop on resumes.  Clint Copeland from the Career Center and various representatives from each of the six colleges within Missouri State University will present information about preparing resumes.  Go to the Graduate College website (http://graduate.missouristate.edu/GraduateWorkshops.htm) or the GSC website (http://organizations.missouristate.edu/gsc/) for more information regarding these workshops.

NEW BUSINESS
A council member announced that the Department of Geography, Geology, and Planning (GGP) still has Graduate Assistant positions available and that graduate students from any department are welcome to apply.  See the department’s homepage, http://geosciences.missouristate.edu/, for more information.
Also, the Graduate Student Council website has been updated, so be sure to check it out (see above for link).

PRESENTATION
Dr. Thomas Tomasi of the Biology Department gave a slide show presentation on the Mountain Ecology Class which was held in the summer 2007 semester.  This was followed by Q & A time and an introduction of Dr. Einhellig, Graduate College Dean.
ADJOURNMENT
No further announcements or information was passed, and the October session was adjourned.  The next Graduate Student Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 28, from 3-5 PM in PSU 313 (the parliamentary room).
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